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October 8, 1982

Mr. Carlton Kammerer
Director, Office of Congressional Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

I was recently contacted by a constituent who is concerned
about the safety of the Clinton nuclear power plant in Clinton, Illinois.

I will appreciate any information you can provide that will
help in my reply to this individual.

Sincerely,

Edward Madi an
Representative in Congress
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